BMW RIDERS OF TOLLEDO May 26, 1970

On May 3, this month a few of us went to Columbus to ride with the BMW owners of Ghio in a parade to be held at the Veterans Hospital in Chilacothe, Ohio. May I say that it was a real fine outing, alittle ghilly, but a real fine day. Our Fresident and his wife, Greg and Toot Don Arquette, and myself. Bruce McLaughlin came down by himself in time to ride in the parade and we were real thrilled to see him there.

NWOMA men attended our last meeting, they were Chuck Foster, and George Nichols from the Black Hawks, and George from Glass City MC.

Ron & Evelyn Schwartz, prospective members were nominated by Earl Schwartz. Welcome to the Club.

Have you seen the new jackets that Don Smith has gotten for us. I think that they will be alright and anyone wishing to have one can place his order with our President. Also Phil Baum has some patches made for the back of the jackets that are alright! Not to gaudy, just right.

Earl and I were elected to handle ID and courtesy cards. As of this writing we have the courtesy cards and as far as the ID cards these will take a little more time to make but we should have them soon. As for the courtesy cards I myself have used several already, and hope they do the trick for getting new members and alerting the public that we are here to stay.

Charity newsies tickets are up £.00 per person, those going please get this money to Bob Klear. Reservations for the trip to Columbus are handled by Joyce Rudolph.

As of this writing we still haven't heard from the BMW Owners as to the Ficture and layout in the American Hotorcycling Mag.

The next meeting will be held at Ace Freeman's home. 1831 Michigan St. on June 9, 1970

Anyone wishing to go to the International Grand Frix at Mose Fort, Canada, on May $30_9\,3I_9$ should see Don Arquette.

Ted Kohankee won the Door Frize. A First Aid Kit, that we hope he never has to use but should be a comfort to have.

Without your support were dead Walt. Friend